
 

 

February 15, 2024 

Dear Costco Member,  

Costco records indicate you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item #1191091, Fratelli 

Beretta Uncured Antipasto 2 x 12 oz between September 10, 2023 and February 14, 2024. 

 

In partnership with the USDA and with an abundance of caution for consumer’s safety, Fratelli Beretta 

USA has issued a voluntary recall of this item. The Coppa component may be under processed, which 

may have resulted in possible contamination with foodborne pathogens. 

All product with a Best By date between Feb 12 24 and Jun 23 24 are included in this recall. The Best By 

date can be found on the front of the package, as shown below: 

 

If you have any of this product remaining, do not consume the product. Please return it to your local 

Costco for a full refund. 

Contact Fratelli Beretta USA with any questions at 866-552-4916 Monday to Friday from 8:00 AM to 8:00 

PM ET.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this voluntary recall may cause. 

Sincerely,  

Fratelli Beretta USA, Inc. 


